
Important information regarding Novel 

coronavirus

Good afternoon

The Department of Health has provided updated information on the Novel 
coronavirus for the education and training sector.

I am seeking your assistance in sharing this information with your staff, 
families and educators. A copy of the factsheets is available on the 
Department of Education website for you to share. 
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